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From Councillor Brian Mathew – Box and Colerne and Councillor Pat Aves – 

Melksham North 
 

 
To Councillor Bridget Wayman – Cabinet Member for Highways, Transport and 
Waste and Councillor Toby Sturgis 
 
Question (20-13) 
 
Given that Wiltshire Council has responded to the four parts of our question on Ash-

dieback with four identical responses referring to  

Officers “working on a Policy for dealing with ash-dieback and an initial draft is under 

discussion.  The issues raised in the above questions are all under consideration, we 

will provide an update once this is finalised”.  

Will Wiltshire Council produce a firm timeline for the production of both the initial 

draft and policy on Ash-dieback, and that complete, direct and relevant answers on 

the four specific points raised in our original written question form part of the finalised 

policy, and that we are kept informed throughout the process? 

 
A verbal response will be provided at the meeting.  
 


